
Bumi Armada Forest Tree Planting 2025 

Bumi Armada Berhad collaborated with the Selangor Forestry Department in organising the 

Forest Tree Planting 2025 programme on April 29, 2025. This initiative is part of our ongoing 

commitment to environmental sustainability and in conjunction with the recent International 

Day of Forests, which was celebrated under the theme "Forests and Innovation". 

The programme involved the planting of 200 forest tree saplings, specifically Keranji (Dialium 

indum) and Nyatoh Nangka Merah (Palaquium gutta), which have been classified as 

Endangered, Rare and Threatened (ERT) species. These natural forest trees have 

experienced significant population reductions as the result of illegal logging, habitat 

degradation and increasing impacts of climate change. The planting effort was completed in 

under an hour with the help of 40 Bumi Armada employee volunteers. 

This initiative demonstrates our ongoing commitment to biodiversity conservation and natural 

ecosystem restoration, which is consistent with our sustainability goals and the United Nations 

Sustainable Development Goals, especially SDGs 13 (Climate Action) and 15 (Life on Land). 

We express our heartfelt appreciation to the Selangor Forestry Department for their invaluable 

partnership, as well as to all our dedicated volunteers whose commitment and enthusiasm 

made this initiative a success. 

Bumi Armada remains committed to driving impactful environmental initiatives that contribute 

to a more resilient and sustainable future for all. 

 

#BumiArmada #Sustainability #BiodiversityConservation #EnvironmentalStewardship 

#TreePlanting #ERTSpecies #ForestsForTheFuture 

 


